
    SETTING THE CURB 

 The Autoform Contracting team has arrived in Clinton,  They are busy building new curbs at the north end of the con-

struction zone.  A lot of planning goes into curbs.  They are designed to direct storm water to the appropriate drains.  

A cement truck provides a continuous flow of concrete to a conveyor belt, that feeds the curb machine.  The cement 

truck and the curb machine move slowly forward together, while the curbs are poured in a continuous line.  The ma-

chine follows a string line to keep it straight.  Final smoothing and painting is done by hand. 

The grand opening was held today.  Many artists and guests attended to 

view the art, enjoy live music and a bbq.  Brad Shortreed cut the red ribbon 

being held by Jim Ginn and Angela Smith.  Thanks to all artists for the 

wonderful paintings and the staff and volunteers who helped!  For 

information contact Angela Smith at cic@centralhuron.com 

 

 

Lavis plans on doing the following work next week:  

 Continue with storm and watermain installation on Albert Street  

 Finish placing granular and watermain connections on Park Lane 

 Fine grade Princess Street West Follow us on Facebook 

@CentralHuronInspired 

 Downtown Clinton Construction Update 
July 30, 2021 

https://www.facebook.com/CentralHuronInspired

